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“Some-bunny Loves

Holy Spirit Outreach Ministry would like to invite everyone to participate in our
Annual Easter Project for children in our community through 8 agencies (a total of
750 children). Here is how you can participate:

* After all the Masses on March 11th & 12th, we will pass out drawstring bags
(like the ones we used for our Christmas project).

* Please purchase a new Easter stuffed animal approx. 12” tall (one that fits
into the drawstring bag).

* Purchase a small amount of candy (individually wrapped) or a chocolate
bunny already in a package. Be sure everything fits in the drawstring bag.

* Place all items into the drawstring bag provided and return it to church no
later than Sunday, March 26th,

If you are unable to shop and would like us to bring happiness to a child, please
leave your donation in the Poor Box, collection baskets at Saturday and Sunday
Masses or online. Visit our website at holyspiritlv.org, click on Online Donations
and scroll down to Holidays and you will see Easter Bunny Project. If your
donaton is by check or cash, please put it in an envelope marked Outreach Easter
Project or write Easter Project in the Memo on your check.

Last year several of the agnecies commented on how much the children loved their
stuffed animal. One agency said some children would put them on their table next
to their beds and read to them before they would go to sleep. What a sweet story
for all of us.

Volunteers will be in the gathering space of the church at all the Masses on
Saturday & Sunday, March 18th & 19th and March 25t & 26th to collect your bags.

Thank you for all you do for so many, especially the children. Easter blessings to
you and your family.
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